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Uniquely Ugandan 

Uganda was a British colony 
until 1962.  And so, one of  
the characteristics of  the 

vehicles here is that the driver 
is on the right side, and we 

drive on the left side.  It takes 
some time to get used to 

changing when we go back on 
furlough to the US.

Prayer Requests 
• Bible translation works 

in Runyankore and 
Lhukonzo 

• Preaching point in 
Kyishanyarazi 

• New church plant in 
Kajwenge 

• New churches in 
Kyinyayobyo and 
Ribweryakyona 

• Mountain ministry 
• Marcus, Kendra, and 

Kirsten adjusting to life 
in the US 

• Faithfulness of  those 
leading in the churches 
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Furlough is Finished 
  “To God be the glory, great things He hath done…”  We are so thankful for our time of  
furlough.  God was so good to us in so many ways - safety on the road, good 
meetings with friends and pastors, new meetings, increased support, 100% of  the 
needs we presented were met, and seeing our children! 
  Now we are so glad to be back home in Uganda and have been able to get back into the 
ministry here.  While we have not yet been able to visit all the churches where we are serving 
together, the ones we have been in have encouraged us with their faithfulness, especially during 
our time of  furlough. 

Leadership Fellowship 
  With just a few weeks passing since our return 
we had our quarterly men’s leadership fellowship.  
It is a time when all the leaders from the churches 
in the district get together for encouragement, 
preaching, singing, discussion about difficulties in 
the ministry, and, of  course, food.  What a 
blessing to have it in Kyinyayobyo with 
seven of  our churches represented.  Amen!  
It was a blessed time. 

Newest Church Plant 
  Before our furlough, we had visited the village of  
Kajwenge with the plan of  helping a man get a 
church started there after our furlough.  After 
returning, I was able to visit with Bro. Chrispo, 
who is heading that up, and see the work that he 
is doing with soul winning and discipleship. I was 
so encouraged by the work and how it is 
continuing.  Please pray for this church plant 
as it will most likely be the next “official” 
church in Kasese District. 

Another Wedding 
  Another one of  our faithful men, Monday Moses, was 
recently married.  He found his bride, Kabugho Moret,  
in one of  our churches up in the mountains.  What a 
blessing that he found his wife in another independent 
Baptist church.  Please pray for Moses and Moret as 
they begin their new 
life together.

Leadership Fellowship in Kyinyayobyo

New Church Plant in Kajwenge
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Stay up-to-
date with our 

brief  
monthly 

videos on our 
website.
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